
Ministry of Human Resources, Culture, Tourism & Development 
Executive Building, National Capitol, Ngerulmud 

P.O. Box 6011, Koror, Republic of Palau 96940 

Telephone: (680) 767-2415 | Fax: (680) 767-2416  

E-Mail: hr@palaugov.org | Website: http://ministryofhrctd.pw 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
August 3, 2021 
 

 PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
SPECIAL CHARTER FLIGHT TO DHAKA, BANGLADESH ON AUGUST 10, 2021 

 
The Ministry of Human Resources, Culture, Tourism & Development is pleased to announce a 
single, special charter flight from Koror, Republic of Palau to Dhaka, Bangladesh on August 10, 
2021.   
 

The special charter flight was arranged to assist Bangladeshi non-resident workers whose 
employment contracts have been completed or terminated and will not be renewed, return 
home. The flight information are as follows: 
 

 

As such, the Ministry urges all employers who are awaiting to repatriate Bangladeshi non-
resident workers, as well as employees awaiting flight to sign-up and pay for seats on the 
special charter at the Division of Employment Services (formerly the Division of Labor). 
 

 

TICKET COST PER PERSON: $2,000 U.S. DOLLARS 
and includes payment of the following… 

✓ Palau Airport Tax ($10.00 USD) 
 

✓ Palau 24-Hour PCR Test ($200 USD)  
(Testing will be on Monday, August 9 from 8:30 – 10:30 AM at the Belau National 
Hospital) 
 

✓ 1 Personal Protective Equipment (PPE), 1 Face Shield & 5 Face Masks 
 

* DEADLINE TO SIGN-UP AND PAY FOR TICKETS: FRIDAY, AUGUST 06, 2021 AT 4:00PM * 
 

 

 Should you have questions about this announcement, please feel free to stop by the Division of 
Employment Services at Ngesekes, Koror or call 488-2497/4331/4332 for assistance.  Thank 
you.  

DEPARTURE 
DATE 

FLIGHT 
NO. 

FROM  DEPARTURE 
TIME 

TO ARRIVAL 
TIME 

08/10/2021 MH8783 Koror (ROR) 4:00 PM Kuala Lumpur 
(KUL) 

8:30 PM 

08/10/2021 OD 162 Kuala Lumpur 
(KUL) 

10:15 PM Dhaka (DAC) 12:10 AM 
(August 11) 


